
School & Community Relations Meeting
June 2, 2021

Attendance:

Tracy Baron BOE Member
Shannon Johnson BOE Member
Liz Hausman Public Information Officer
Kevin Ridley Videographer
Doug Berry Asst. Superintendent
Lisa Brady Superintendent

Liz will work on a summer e-newsletter which can feature information on the progress of the
Capital Projects and other news developments that might occur over the summer months.

The committee discussed ideas for introducing new staff to the community - possibly
e-newsletter.

The committee discussed that staying on top of the school reopening website will be important
as changes are made prior to September.

The committee discussed keeping the Race and Equity webpage up to date as the District
develops the Equity Plan.


